
New School Year 
Welcome back! It has been wonderful to welcome all children 
back to school and their families, including our newest members. 
Thank you for your support in ensuring your child has the correct 
uniform, everyone is looking really smart. From time to time items 
do get lost or misplaced which we understand is very  
frustrating. Please help us return any lost items to your child by 
putting their name into all clothes. We are no longer operating 
our one-way system. The easiest access for prams is via Heyford 
Road. Please remember, no dogs are allowed on the school site, 
even carried. Please also remember this is a no smoking site, 
which also includes vaping. Thank you for your support with this. 

Reading Bags in 

school every day 

Toast Money 

£1 on a Monday 

PE Kits 

Need to be in school 

every day 

Friday 10th September 2021 

Welcome Back for the start of a new school year. 

McaMillan Tea Party 

On Friday 24th September we will be holding Tea Parties in class-

rooms to support the charity MacMillan. Children will enjoy cakes 

and drinks. We are asking for a donation of 50p to enable children to 

buy cakes. All money will be donated to MacMillan. Many thanks for 

your support. 



Pastoral Team 

We know that from time to time our children and 

sometimes our families need a little extra help. This 

is why we have invested in a strong Pastoral Team to 

help with any issues, including Special Educational 

Needs, Behaviour or other family issues. Many of 

these staff will be out on the playground in a    

morning and in the evening. Mrs Bolus is our    

SENDCo, Mrs Weatherston runs Nurture and Mrs 

Hamilton, Mrs Green and Mrs J Hervey will be        

Theatre 

Next Friday we are thrilled to offer children the  

opportunity to watch a production of Treasure Island from 

M&M Theatres. This will be shown on a cinema sized screen 

and there will be an actor to bring this to life. We will show 

this three times during the day to prevent over crowing in 

the hall. . Children have been learning about this story in 

class and seeing an example of this on stage will really bring 

their learning to life. We are asking for a £1 donation for the 

Getting Back to Normal 
We are hoping to start again with after school clubs. At 
the moment these will be run by our sports coach who 
comes into school to lead PE sessions. We are trying to 
give as many children as possible the opportunity to 
participate so these will be for different year groups. 
Keep an eye out for the letter or ask your child’s  
teacher. 



Diary Dates  

 

September  

Thursday 8th&Friday 9th Y6 Residential 

Friday 17th M&M Theatre Company—Treasure Island 

Thursday 23rd Dodgeball Taster Session 

Friday 24th McMillan Tea Party 

Monday 27th Tuesday 28th Life Caravan 

 

October 

Friday 8th Nasal Vaccines 

Friday 8th World Mental Health day 

Friday 8th Tag Ruby Tournament at Robin Park 

Thursday 14th October Governors 

Friday 15th Harvest Festival 

Thursday 21st Spooky Disco 

Thursday 21st Break home for half term 

 

Friday 22nd—School Closed to children—INSET for Staff 

 

 

Half Term 

 

Monday 1st November—Back to School 

 
 



Classroom Staff 2021-22 

Class Lead Support 

Young  

Explorers 

Mrs Otway 

  

  

Mrs Waterworth 

Miss Ashcroft 

Miss King 

Miss Briggs 

Mrs Cain am 

Nursery Miss Parkinson 

  

Miss Turton 

Miss Woodford 

Miss Kelly 

Reception 

Robins 

Mrs Ryan Mrs Harrison 

Miss Fairhurst 

Mrs Carroll 

Mrs Connah 

Reception 

Finches 

Miss Bohannon Mrs McCrea 

Miss Jones 

Mrs Morgan 

Miss Dickinson 

Year 1 

Wagtails 

Miss Holland 

Mrs Winstanley 

Mrs Chrapkowski 

Year 1 

Swallows 

MissMurphy Mrs Oakes 

  

Year 2 Jays Mrs Pierce 

  

Miss Westhead 

  

Year 2 

Owls 

Miss Bootle 

  

Mrs Huddart 

Miss Mayoh across KS1 

Year 3 

Blackbirds 

Miss Phillpotts Mrs Prior 

  

Year 3 

Starlings 

Miss Knott Miss Weir 

Year 4 

Falcons 

Mrs Ashcroft Miss Twist 

  

Year 4 

Kestrels 

Miss Ross Mrs Knowles 

Year 5 

Buzzards 

Miss McGill 

  

Mrs G Hervey 

Year 5 Kites Mrs Whittle 

Mrs Kelsall 

Miss Marcroft 

  

Year 6 Miss Gittins 

 

Miss Downing 


